

Dear NCCA Families,

We are so happy that our students have not been uprooted from their education like so many students around the country and even around the world. However, we are aware that the pandemic has many other effects such as social, emotional and economic.

If your family has been affected by the pandemic please reach out to us and let us know. <u>Please</u> <u>click here to access our Google Form Check-in</u>. We are in this together and want to ensure the best for our students.

We have included some links to helpful information below.

Internet

CLICK HERE FOR INFO

CDC

Click for info

Click here

ALL KINDS OF GOOD RESOURCES

Apply for

UNEMPLOYMENT

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFO

COVID-19: Five Helpful Responses for Families

Click Here



Administration Contacts

School Counselor Contacts FREE, 24HOUR EMERGENCY
HOTLINE LINKING
YOU TO LOCAL HEALTH
& HUMAN SERVICES
RESOURCES

Call 2-1-1